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District schools awarded $375,000 to Promote College and Career 

Readiness 
 

The Aiken County Public School District has received a $375,000 Education and 

Economic Development Act (EEDA) Preparing College- and Career-Ready 

Graduates Grant. With funding provided by the South Carolina Department of 

Education, the district plans to support targeted eighth grade students at three 

schools, including Aiken Middle, Busbee-Corbett and Ridge Spring-Monetta 

Middle schools. 
 

Funds for the three-year grant will be distributed annually, with $75,000 being  

awarded in the program’s first year and $150,000 in the 
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 By 2020, students will score an 18 Composite or higher on the ACT. 

 From January 2016 to June 2018, students will participate, both in the 

school year and during five summer intersession periods, in activities 

focused on the three major areas of the Profile of the South Carolina 

Graduate – World Class Knowledge, World Class Skills, and Life/Career 

Characteristics. 

 By 2020, all students will have participated in high-quality, 

internship/apprenticeship experiences.  

The grant will also allow for the recruitment and hiring of a Success Coach, a   

trained career specialist and certified Global Career Development Facilitator, 

who will manage the program, provide one-on-one and small group counseling, 

track student progress and coordinate future job shadowing opportunities for 

the students.   

The students will participate in a variety of enrichment programs designed to 

enhance and elevate the student’s experience with technology through 

career-exploration activities at the Aiken County Career and Technology 

Center, University of South Carolina-Aiken, Aiken Technical College, Ruth Patrick 

Science Education Center, Clemson University Extension at Camp Long, Camp 

Gravatt and Conference Center, and through partnership with local businesses. 

The EEDA Preparing College- and Career-Ready Graduates Grant program 

funding will serve as a significant support element to current programs in the 

three schools, offering targeted academic tutoring and intensive reading 

remediation.  

“This grant will allow us the financial support to deliberately work with a number 

of our most challenged students and help them redefine their path in education 

and in life,” Glover continued. “We couldn’t be more thrilled to have been 

awarded this opportunity.”   

 


